


 

 

LIMERICK CITY AND COUNTY COUNCIL 

 

 

COUNCIL MEETING TO BE HELD ON MONDAY, 27TH SEPTEMBER, 2021 

 
 
 
 
Notice of Motion submitted by the Municipal District of Cappamore-Kilmallock (Councillors 
J. Egan (Proposer), P.J. Carey, M. Donegan, G. Mitchell, E. Ryan, M. Ryan, B. Teefy 
 
“We will move at the next Meeting that, in consultation with CIE, the railway line from 
Limerick to Limerick Junction be upgraded to ensure better connection to Cork.” 
 
 

REPLY: The dual tracking of the rail line from Limerick Junction to Colbert Station in Limerick 

has been identified as a Medium Term Objective in the Implementation Plan of the 

Draft Limerick Shannon Metropolitan Area Transport Strategy.  The Council will 

continue to liaise with Iarnród Éireann and the National Transport Authority in this 

regard. 

 
 
 
 
Brian Kennedy 

Brian Kennedy, 
Director of Services, 
Transportation and Mobility Directorate. 
 
27.09.2021 

 


